After more than 30 years of dedicated service to the town Mr Peter Morrow has decided to step down from his post as Clerk to the Town Council.

I am sure that the Chairmen and women, Mayors and councillors of Bungay past and present would wish to join me in expressing a debt of thanks to Peter for his commitment, diligence, advice and guidance over three decades. We all wish him the very best for the future.

He will officially leave his post on 31st August 2018 and the council will shortly begin the recruitment process for a new clerk.
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